
ENH~Power
The Power to HELP

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Subject: DM 12-075
Update to ENH Power supplier information

Dear Ms Howland,

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Part PUC2003.01 (e), ENH Power is
submitting the following name, phone number, email address and website address changes to be reflected
on NIT PUC’s website under “Choosing an Energy Supplier”.

ENH Power
P0 Box 1150
Auburn, Maine 04211
Phone: 800.549.6160
Email: customerservice@enhpower.com
Website: www.enhpower.com

Also, enclosed is an electronic copy in PDF format on DVD.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Muriel LeClerc
Business Support Specialist
January 22, 2013

Cc: Kevin Dean, President, ENH Power
Emile Clavet, Vice President, ENH Power


